
Tiffany Anderson 
2 N. Avena Ave. 
Lodi, CA 95240 

  
  

January 29, 2014 
 
 

 
  
Mr. Eddie Lucchesi, Manager 
SJC Mosquito & Vector Control District 
7759 South Airport Way 
Stockton, CA   95206 
 

 
Dear Eddie: 
 
This letter is a response to all of the prior document requests related to my 
6/29/2011 work injury.  That injury file was initially opened by Manager John 
Stroh and since his retirement has been forwarded to you for handling and 
resolution. 
 
I am replying to any and all prior correspondence including those labeled as or 
covering the topics of: 

Return to Work 
Work Accommodations 
Work Restrictions 
Request for Medical Records 
 

I have been in communication with the EEOC and believe that the medical report 
of Dr. Gary T. Murata (dated August 16, 2013) to be the final medical opinion and 
that it answers all of the previous, above-mentioned requests.  It lists what I can 
and cannot do.  I am hereby enclosing a copy of that medical report for you to 
review and use at your discretion. 
 
Once you have reviewed this report, please let me know if the District has a 
position or a soon-to-be-vacant position where I can be integrated back into 
active work status with the District.  A response within five working days would be 
extremely appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tiffany Anderson 
 


